
To:        Mayor and Town Council

Via:  Kirk Blouin, Town Manager

From:  Paul W. Castro, Acting Director, Planning, Zoning & Building Department

April 11, 2018

TOWN OF PALM BEACH
Information for Town Council Meeting on: 

Staff recommends that the Town Council require the applicant to meet all conditions and 

comments as provided for in the Development Review Comments (DRC) Report attached.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

April 04, 2018Date:

257 ROYAL POINCIANA WAY

Z-18-00082Subject:

An application has been received for the following project:  

BACKGROUND

SPECIAL EXCEPTION WITH SITE PLAN REVIEW

1) A request for special exception approval with site plan review to modify the previously 

approved awning (Special Exception # 18-2017) to correct the dimensions to be what was 

installed at 29 feet 8 inches x 12 feet in lieu of the previously approved plan that showed 

the awning to be 28 feet 9 inches x 12 feet (an 11 inch difference).  2)  A request for special 

exception approval to have a valet operation for lunch and dinner during the following 

hours:  Dinner: 5:00 pm-10:00 pm Sunday to Wednesday; 5:00 pm - 3:00 am Thursday to 

Saturday Lunch: Daily 10 am to 3 pm

REQUEST:

KOCHMAN & ZISKA PLCOWNER'S REPRESENTATIVE:

257 RPW LLCOWNER:

257 ROYAL POINCIANA WAYADDRESS:

FLORAL PARK     LTS 40 THRU 43 & FLORAL 

PARK ADD NO 1 PB5P28 LTS 11 & 12

LEGAL DESCRIPTION:

PROPERTY CONTROL NO.:

C-TS Town-Serving CommercialZONING DISTRICT:

50-43-43-22-31-000-0400

Staff recommends that the Town Council consider the presentations by the applicant and Staff, 

as well as the report of the Development Review Committee (attached) and comments from 

interested parties regarding the application. 



Page Two

Attachment

cc: John C. Randolph, Town Attorney

pf & zf


